£ e O Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners
N\ ' r egon 3218 Pringle Road SE, Suite 150

: Salem, OR 97302-6311
John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Governor (503) 378-5816

FAX (503) 362-1260
E-mail: oregon.obce@state.or.us

May 18, 2001

Thomas R. Gilliland ~
Southside Chiropractic
337-B Union Ave

Grants Pass, Oregon 97527 : C%y

Re: Case # 2001-3010, Probation

Dear Dr. Gilliland,

The Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners reviewed the provisions of our
interagency agreement with the Student Assistance Commission and the related
statutory requirements at their meeting on May 17, 2001. They determined that when
notified of a student loan default by the Commission, that the licensee is immediately
placed on probation. This leaves the licensee in practice and on notice. [f the licensee

| has not made sufficient efforts to address this after six months, then the Board of
Examiners may consider one of the other two options provided by the law, which is
suspension or non-renewal.

As a result of this determination your license to practice chiropractic is hereby
placed on probation. You are encouraged fo make every effort to have the default
status on your student loans removed.

You may call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, N
' . Original signatures on fileat . -
T the OBCE office.

" Dave McTeague
Executive Director

Cc: Steven Salman, Oregon Student Assistance Commission
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May 23, 2001

Thomas R. Gilliland ~
Southside Chiropractic

337-B Union Ave ‘ @ @y

Grants Pass, Oregon 97527
Re: Case # 2001-3010, Probation lifted

Dear Dr. Gilliland,

The Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners has received notice from the Student
Assistance Commission that you have brought your student loan into satisfactory
repayment status. :

Therefore the probation on your license has been lifted.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Dave McTeague
Executive Director
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